
AnnualNewsletter

2024



The Grace Institute

ANNUAL NEWSLETTER 20234

4 Methods 4 Initiatives
Biblical Education
Contextualized Delivery
Systems
Transformational Learning
Communities
Holistic Support

Agathos (Latin America)
Blaze (English)
Freedom (East Africa)
Harvest (Pakistan)
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This year, Agathos has continued to empower pastors and church
leaders across Argentina, Ecuador, Uruguay, and Peru, fostering growth
in both urban and rural contexts. Our team has developed original
courses, such as “Why the Bible?” and “Faith and Work”, which address
foundational and practical aspects of ministry. In collaboration with
City to City Latam and Thirdmill Seminary, we launched a “Faith and
Work Series” that will soon be utilized throughout Latin America,
bridging theology and vocational discipleship. The year also featured a
meaningful staff retreat, where our team reflected on the mission and
planned for the future.
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Throughout this past year, “The Basics of the Christian Life”, TGI's
original discipleship course, remained a cornerstone for spiritual
growth, serving as the primary methodology for the Salvation Army in
Memphis, TN. The course has produced fruit, with powerful
testimonies of men dedicating their lives to Christ. Faithful leaders
from Grace Evangelical Church of Germantown, TN have continued to
lead weekly sessions every Monday night, fostering deep spiritual
connections. 

Additionally, Innovation Church in Memphis studied the course for
the third time, equipping their leaders with a solid foundation for
discipleship and ministry.
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In 2024, Freedom continued its transformative work
with follow-up trips to Uganda, supporting facilitators
and strengthening educational and holistic initiatives.
Progress also advanced on the production of video
courses in Luganda, scheduled to launch in March
2025, offering accessible, contextualized resources to
local communities. Looking ahead, preparations are
underway for Freedom Fest Tanzania, set to begin on 

February 3, 2025,
promising to be a
significant event
for celebrating
and expanding
the mission
throughout
Tanzania.



This year marked a significant milestone for the Harvest Initiative with the
establishment of a formal partnership with a long-time ministry leader native
to Pakistan who has faithfully served the region for many years. Construction
is underway on a mission house designed to train and equip pastors for
ministry. The basement will be soundproof, providing a safe space for students
to learn without fear of persecution. The vision for this mission house is clear:
to prepare pastors and send them to every corner of Pakistan, spreading the
Good News with boldness and faith.

ANNUAL NEWSLETTER 2024



ANNUAL NEWSLETTER 2024

HIGHLIGHTSHIGHLIGHTSHIGHLIGHTS
CHURCH LEADERS TRAINED
Agathos: 1,296
Freedom: 1,255
Blaze: 101 

NEW CONTENT
Spanish
     -Why the Bible?
     -Faith & Work - Series One
Luganda
     -Thirdmill’s
           -Kingdom, Covenants, and Canon of         
             the Old Testament
           -Primeval History

PROJECTS AND INITIATIVES BEGUN
Harvest Initiative in Pakistan (Begins May 2025) 
Freedom Fest Tanzania (February 3 - May 16, 2025)
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As we reflect on 2024, we are overwhelmed with gratitude for your faithful support of The
Grace Institute. Through your generous giving, you have played a vital role in advancing God's
kingdom across the globe.

Because of you, we have been able to train church leaders with God’s Word, construct
buildings that lay the foundation for future growth, and create transformative courses that
equip pastors and leaders for more comprehensive learning. Your contributions have also
allowed us to pay salaries to a global team—some of whom have received a salary for the first
time in their lives—empowering them to care for their families and serve their communities
and ministries with unwavering dedication.

Your financial partnership is not just a gift. It’s an investment in God’s work. Whether it’s
equipping pastors in Latin America, supporting facilitators in Uganda, building a mission
house in Pakistan, or bringing hope through discipleship in Memphis, your generosity is
fueling these efforts.

Thank you for standing with us in this mission. Your commitment to your financial role
enables us to press on with faith, purpose, and joy, knowing that together, we are making an
eternal impact.

With GratitudeWith GratitudeWith Gratitude



ANNUAL NEWSLETTER 2024

Cash / Check Credit / Debit Unique Gifts

 If you desire to write
a check, please make

it out to:

The Grace Institute
P.O. Box 382635 
Germantown, TN

38183

A tax deductible
receipt will be issued.

If interested in giving
via credit or debit

card, click this link. If
this is a recurring

donation, please note
that option. 

An immediate receipt
from NCF will be

given. 

TGI is able to receive
gifts of publicly

traded stock as well
as non-liquid gifts like

real estate or
privately ​held stocks
through the National
Christian Foundation.

Click here for more
information.

https://secure.ncfgiving.com/GXDonateNow?id=a0UVx000002pjtBMAQ
https://www.ncfgiving.com/solutions/non-cash/

